
 

Photograph Permission 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Photographs will be taken of various school events and activities throughout the year. Your 

child may be selected to be in a photograph and we require permission before that 

photograph can be published. This includes photos in the local paper, HEPS Newsletter, 

video/DVD promotions and a variety of internet based mediums; for example, the HEPS 

Website, Facebook, Compass). 

This permission will be for the whole of the period that your child is enrolled at 

Heathmont East Primary School. If for any reason you wish to make a change to 

the permission originally given, please notify the school in writing. 

Yours sincerely, 

Kitty Allard 

Principal 

 

Photograph Permission 

Student Name: 

Grade:                                                                  Date:  

 I give permission for my child’s photograph to be used for 
promotional and informational purposes. This includes 
photos in the local paper, HEPS Newsletter, video/DVD 
promotions and a variety of internet based mediums; for 
example, the HEPS Website, Facebook, Compass).  
 

 I do not give permission for my child to be photographed 
for promotional and informational purposes. 

 

Parent/Guardian Name:  

Parent Guardian Signature: 


